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Minutes for NMBRA Board Meeting (12/14/20) 
 
Location: Tele-conference @ 7:00 P.M. 
 
Attendees: 

Silvio Menezes (President)  
Mike Abdalla (Secretary) 
Jan Bear (member-at-large) 
Kim Bear (member-at-large) 
Aileen El-Kadi (member-at-large) 

 
Agenda: (determined at meeting) 
 

1) CX Jerseys 
2) Mark Aasmundstad project update 
3) Email list 
4) USAC Items 

 
Agenda Item #1 
 
The CX Jerseys have been ordered and will be delivered in a couple of weeks. We are waiting on an 
invoice.  Approximate cost will be $702. The jerseys will be delivered to the winners on an individual 
basis.  Winners will be contacted through email to arrange delivery. 
 
Agenda Item #2 
 
The LTAP course was taught on facilitating walking and cycling transportation in NM online on Nov. 17-
19, 2020. Mark is currently working on the summary course report to deliver to NMBRA and community 
partners.  Silvio will ask Mark for slides that can be put on the NMBRA website. 
 
Agenda Item #3 
 
The racers email list previously maintained by Tim Schoeny has been transferred to NMBRA.  NMBRA 
has paid for a 2 year subscription. 
 
Agenda Item #4 
 
USAC has no plans for races in the first quarter of 2021.  It is expected that the season will start in the 
second quarter at a limited level.  The Tour of the Gila is scheduled for the last week in September. Local 
races that typically occur during the first quarter will be delayed.  Currently local permits are not being 
issued for any events. 

 

 

 

  


